
 

 

 
           Mൺඒ 28, 2023 
 

Pൾඇඍൾർඈඌඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ 
 

Come, Holy Spirit, fill the hearts 
of your faithful and kindle in 

them the fire of your love. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

 
 

 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Mൺඋඋංൺ඀ൾ 
 

Congratulations to Thomas Frank Kutis IV and 
Joan Marie (Rauscher), who were joined in the 
Sacrament of Matrimony at Queen of All Saints on 
May 20, 2023. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207  
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
Pൾඇඍൾർඈඌඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ 

 
“To each is given the manifestation of the Spirit for the common good.”                    
                                                                               1 CORINTHIANS 12:7 
 
To receive the gifts of the Holy Spirit you must open your heart and invite Him 
in!  Ask the Holy Spirit to guide your thoughts, words and actions every day!  
Be grateful for all the gifts God has given you!  Regardless of our individual 
circumstances, God has given all of us many blessings.  What we do with those 
gifts is our gift back to God!  By generously sharing everything we have and 
everything we are, we become more “God-centered” and less “self-centered” 
and our lives truly reflect God’s light, love and mercy. 

 

Monday, May 29 - The Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church 
 Acts of the Apostles 1:12-14/John 19:25-34 
     7:00 a.m. Karl & Elizabeth Winkelmann (†) 
     9:00 a.m. Veterans & Military Personnel  
Tuesday, May 30  
  Sirach 35:1-12/Mark 10:28-31 
 6:15 a.m.                    James Schuler (Birthday) 
     8:15 a.m. Fr. Joseph Detwiler 
Wednesday, May 31 - The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 Zephaniah 3:14-18/Luke 1:39-56 
 6:15 a.m. John Willett (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Bernadette Godfrey (†)   
Thursday, June 1 - St. Justin 
 Sirach 42:15-25/Mark 10:46-52 
 6:15 a.m.                     Carol Hedgecoth (†) 
     8:15 a.m. Dennis Grainger (†) 
Friday, June 2 - St. Marcellinus and St. Peter 
 Sirach 44:1, 9-13/Mark 11:11-26 
 6:15 a.m. Brian Wiethop (†)   
     8:15 a.m. Ed Kientzy, Jr. (†)   
Saturday, June 3 - St. Charles Lwanga and Companions 
 Sirach 51:12-20/Mark 11:27-33 
 8:15 a.m. Denny Stokes (†)  
 5:00 p.m. Catherine Schuch (†)  
Sunday, June 4 - The Most Holy Trinity 
 Exodus 34:4-6, 8-9/2 Corinthians 13:11-13/John 3:16-18 
     7:30 a.m.           Florence Glaenzer (†) 
 9:00 a.m. Kathy Max (†)   
   10:30 a.m.              Dorothy Hermann (†)   
 12:00 Noon For the People 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 

Monday Mass 
Times: 

7am and 9am 



 

 

Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
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Dear Parishioners, 
  

     Fr. Patrick Tonry, S.M., relates this story: 
     “A group of alumni got together at a reunion and decided to go visit their old 
university professor, now retired.  During their visit, conversation soon turned into 
complaints about stress in their work and lives.  Offering his guests coffee, the 
professor went into the kitchen and returned with a large pot of coffee and an 
assortment of cups: porcelain, styrofoam, glass, crystal, some plain looking, some 
expensive, some exquisite bone china.  The professor told them to help themselves to 
the coffee. 
 
     “When everyone had a cup of coffee in hand, the professor said, “Notice that all the nice looking, expensive 
cups were taken up, leaving behind the plain and cheap ones.  While it is normal for you to want only the best 
for yourselves, that is the source of your problems and stress.  Be assured that the cut itself adds no quality to 
the coffee.  In most cases, it is just more expensive, and in some cases, even hides what we drink.  What all of 
you really wanted was coffee, not the cup, but you consciously went for the best cups...and then you began 
eyeing each other’s cups. 
 
     “Now consider this: life is the coffee.  Your job, money and position in society are the cups.  They are just 
tools to hold and contain life.  The type of cup one has does not define, nor change, the quality of life a person 
lives.  Sometimes, by concentrating only on the cup, we fail to enjoy the coffee God provides to us.  God 
brews the coffee, not the cups.  Enjoy your beverage and spend time with God while you drink your coffee.” 
 
     Every morning I am thankful to God that he created coffee beans and I am able to enjoy the liquid produced 
by running hot water through those ground coffee beans.  Delicious, and a real pick-me-up, especially in my 
historic Queen of All Saints 50th Anniversary mug!  Today, though, our thoughts are on the Holy Spirit as we 
celebrate the Solemnity of Pentecost and as Archbishop Rozanski announces the changes that will come 
through the All Things New initiative. 
 
     For many, this will not be an easy day.  Our archdiocese has been blessed in extraordinary ways by and 
through our nearly 200 parishes.  All of us know what beautiful things occur when people of faith, united in 
worship at a common church, and enhancing the presence of Christ through a myriad of ministries, steadfastly 
join together to make the parish grounds a place of praise, comfort, education, and social activities.  We build 
memories that will last the rest of our lives.  It’s really, really hard to alter that or give it up completely.  
Asking people to embrace that difficulty is what the Archbishop is doing today. 
 
     We must be mindful, though, that the parish is the cup, the faith is the coffee.  While we have a favorite 
when it comes to a mug, our greatest joy is living our Catholic faith, cherishing the Incarnation of Christ, 
rejoicing in his Resurrection, savoring the gifts of the Holy Spirit, and sharing with others the Good News of 
the Gospel whenever we can.  Embracing our faith and being a Catholic - that’s what gets us excited.  Parishes 
are wonderful - especially this one - but they’re the cups.  Being prompted by the Spirit to follow and proclaim 
Christ - that’s the coffee.  I hope the people of our Archdiocese remember that. 
 
     St. Basil the Great wrote: 

    “Through the Holy Spirit hearts are raised up, the weak are led by the hand, and those who are  
    making progress are perfected.”  It will take some time for the All Things New decisions to be  
    perfected.  Until then, let’s make sure it’s the Holy Spirit who takes our hand and leads us sheep  
    to the green pastures Christ has prepared for us.” 

 
     May God bless all of you.     
 
 

      Fr. Hambrough 
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Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄  
Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 

 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  May 28 
    6:00 p.m.   Variety Guild Meeting -  
             Cafeteria 
 

Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  May 29 
    7:00 p.m.   Boy Scout Meeting - Cafeteria 
 

Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: May 30 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    7:00 p.m.   Devotions - Church 
 

Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: May 31 
             No events scheduled 
 

Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  June 1 
      9:30 a.m.      Funeral Mass - Church 
    7:00 p.m.   Nursing Ministry - Cafeteria 
    7:15 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Spirit Singers Choir -  
             Church 
 

Fඋංൽൺඒ:  June 2 
             No events scheduled 
           

Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: June 3 
    6:30 a.m.     Men of St. Joseph -  
              Church Hall 

     

Please note a change in the Mass schedule for 
Monday, May 29th.  Mass will be celebrated at  
7:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m.   
 
The Mass at 9:00 a.m. will be live streamed. 

Mൾආඈඋංൺඅ Dൺඒ Mൺඌඌ Sർඁൾൽඎඅൾ 

 

Aඇඇඎൺඅ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Aඉඉൾൺඅ Pඅൾൽ඀ൾඌ 
 

     If you picked up a pledge card please  
  turn it into the rectory.  If you haven’t  
  picked up your pledge card, you can    
  pick it up from the rectory. 

Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Eileen Buxton 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Jackie McClanahan 
Missy McMullen 

Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Tim Rafferty 
Gerri Rebman 
David Rodgers 
Diane Romano 
Steve Sallwasser 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
David Sullivan 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 



 

 

Sൺඅൺൽ Dඈඇൺඍංඈඇඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ  
Fඈඋ Sඍ. Pൺඍඋංർ඄ Cൾඇඍൾඋ 

 
     Queen of All Saints collects bagged salads and 
bottles of dressing on the first Wednesday of each 
month. Please place your donations in the coolers on 
the front porch of 129 Staehle Ct. before 9:30 a.m. 
on the first Wednesday of each month. The need is 
always great as a meal for 250 homeless people is 
served every day.  
     For more information about this donation please 
call Sheila Treptow at 314-846-4015.  
     For more information about St. Patrick’s Center 
meal program contact Katie Joseph at 
kjoseph@stpatrickcenter.org or 314-802-1976. 
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Hඈඅඒ Hඈඎඋ 
 
     There will be a Holy Hour for priestly and 
religious vocations on Friday, June 2nd, 2023 from 
7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Monastery of St. Clare 
(200 Marycrest Drive). The Monastery is located off 
the 6000 block of Telegraph Road and is south of the 
Bethesda Nursing Facility. The monastery entrance 
sign is next to the Goddard Daycare Center. 

W.I.N.G.S. Uඉർඈආංඇ඀ Eඏൾඇඍ 
   (Widowed in Need Gather Socially) 

  
     WINGS will be hosting an Anniversary Mass on 
Wednesday, June 21st at 8:15am.  Mass will be 
followed by breakfast in the Church Hall. 
 
     Please call Jo Ann Cassidy at 314-293-7075 or 
Gerri Zeman at 314-680-4687 if you wish to attend.   
 
     Please RSVP by Thursday, June 15th. 

Bൺൻඒ Bඈඍඍඅൾ Dඋංඏൾ 
  

     The QAS annual pro-life baby bottle drive is now 
under way.  Empty baby bottles were distributed on 
Mother’s Day weekend as a visual reminder to 
PRAY for the unborn!   Even though surgical 
abortions are not being performed in Missouri, many, 
many unborn babies are still being aborted through 
chemical abortions.   And, unfortunately, women are 
making the short drive in to Illinois for legal surgical 
abortions.  Fortunately, there are many agencies 
ready and able to help women facing an untimely 
pregnancy!  Did you know South County Pregnancy 
Help Center is right here in 63129?  What wonderful 
pro-life work happens here!   At the initial 
appointment, a woman is given a free pregnancy test 
and information on fetal development and 
resources.  The Client Advocate speaks with 
compassion, grace, love and truth as they discuss 
options and next steps. 
     We ask that you return your baby bottle with a 
donation to South County Pregnancy Help Center on 
Father’s Day weekend.   PSR Cൺඍൾർඁංඌඍඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ 

   
     The Parish School of Religion (PSR) at Queen of 
All Saints is in need of qualified catechists for the 
2023-2024 school year. The success of our religious 
education program depends on the dedicated 
individuals of our parish who are willing to share 
their time and faith with our children! Our PSR 
program meets on Wednesday evenings from  
6:00-7:15pm and a stipend is offered. We are in need 
of catechists for the following grades: 
     -7th grade (all girls) 
     -8th grade (all girls) 
If you are interested in serving our parish in this 
way, or would like more information, please contact 
Leanne Buback at bubackl@qasstl.org.  

Fංඋඌඍ Cඈආආඎඇංඈඇ Bൺඇඇൾඋඌ ൺඇൽ Cൾඋඍංൿංർൺඍൾඌ 
      
     Second grade First Communion banners and 
certificates are available to be picked up in the 
rectory.  Please pick them up by May 31st.  After 
that date the banners will be thrown away and the 
certificates will be mailed. 

     Congratulations to Fr. Joseph Detwiler on 
celebrating his second ordination anniversary!  May 
God continue to bless Fr. Detwiler with many great 
years ahead. 

Oൿൿංർൾ Cඅඈඌൾൽ Mඈඇൽൺඒ, Mൺඒ 29ඍඁ 
 

The Parish office will be closed on Monday,  
May 29th in observance of Memorial Day.  

The office will reopen on Tuesday at 8:00 a.m. 
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Kൾඇඋංർ඄ Gඅൾඇඇඈඇ Dൺඒඌ 
 

     Kenrick Glennon Days are overnight summer 
camps that give boys in Grades 6-7 (June 12-14) and 
Grades 8-9 (June 15-17) a chance to experience life 
at the seminary.  
     Our parish will cover the cost of the registration 
fee for the boys who go to camp who are from 
Queen of All Saints.  
 

https://www.stlvocations.org/kgd 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rൾඏൾඋൾඇൽ Jൺർඈൻ Bඋൺඎඇ 
 

This past weekend five men were ordained to the 
priesthood at the Cathedral Basilica of St. Louis.  
Former QAS seminarian intern, Jacob Braun, was 
one of them.  Jacob will be celebrating Mass at 
Queen of All Saints on Sunday, June 25th at 
10:30am.  Please pray for Jacob and all the newly 
ordained as they begin their journey as God’s own 
shepherds. 



 

 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

Pൾඇඍൾർඈඌඍ Sඎඇൽൺඒ                                                                  Mൺඒ 28, 2023                   

The weekly collection remains absolutely essential 
to our parish operations. As we gather for Mass, 
please continue to give via WeShare or Faith Direct 
or by bringing or mailing your contribution to the 
Parish Office. Please use the slot in the door. Thank 
you for your generosity.  
 
To donate through WeShare, on your computer: 
·Go to qasstl.org/giving 
·Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on the 
small church that says Give Online 
·Complete your information 
 
If you have any questions or need help, contact 
WeShare at 1-877-316-0260. 
 
You can return any time to edit your donation or to 
review your financial records. 

 
Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ Fඈඋ Yඈඎඋ 
Cඈඇඍංඇඎൾൽ Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ 

 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Jඎඇൾ 3-4 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hambrough Bev Brynda 
Bill Brynda 

Mike Millaway 
Debbie Millaway 
Hal Cruthis 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Mike 
Altepeter 
Jack Horas 
 

Ed Barron 
Debbie Barron 
JoAnn Thee 
 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Greg Tolcou 
Matt Lauer 
 

Kathy Hoehl 
Barry Smith 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Detwiler Ralph Stanley 
Ginny Vendt 

Sheena 
Shaughnessy 
Paulette 
Herberholt 
Melissa Fisher 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hambrough Megan Beck Linda Bohn 
Ann Willis 
Patti Rafferty 

 Faith Direct 
 

5/15/23 

Offertory 
 

05/21/23 

WeShare 
 

05/21/23 

Offertory  $1,435.00  $ 11,548.00 $ 10,003.64 

Loose     $      505.00  

Capital Improvement  $      130.00 $          5.00 

Tuition Assistance  $        40.00 $      140.00 

Saint Vincent de Paul  $    25.00   $      930.00 $      385.00 

Catholic Communications  $      952.00 $      255.00 

Catholic Home Mission  $        20.00  

Annual Catholic Appeal   $        34.00 
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Cඈ-Eൽ Yඈඎඇ඀ Aൽඎඅඍ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ 
 

June 22-25 at White House Retreat 
 
     Designed for young adults aged 18-35, this co-ed 
retreat will feature talks that inform the spiritual 
lives of young professionals. Conferences will 
explore Ignatian principles for discerning 
relationships and careers. It will cultivate silence in a 
hyper-connected culture, balancing work and leisure, 
and developing one’s personal and communal 
relationship with Christ. 
     There will be additional opportunities for silent 
prayer, spiritual direction, and Reconciliation 
throughout the event. Fr. Anthony Wieck, SJ, and Fr. 
Matthew Baugh, SJ will work together as the 
presenters for this retreat. 
     Check-in is from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM on 
Thursday, June 22 and departure is at approximately 
1:15 PM on Sunday, June 25. The cost is $150 per 
person, which includes private lodging and all meals. 
     Register at whitehouseretreat.org/youngadult or 
by calling 314-416-6400. 

Fൺඅඅ Sඉඈඋඍඌ Rൾ඀ංඌඍඋൺඍංඈඇ 
  

     Registration for soccer and    
  volleyball for Fall 2023 is now open.   
  The last day to register is June 23rd  
  and no late registrations will be  
  accepted.   
 
    

Boys & girls soccer: PreK-8th grade 
 

 Boys & girls volleyball: 3rd-8th grade 
 

  Visit www.qasaa.org for more  
   information. 

 
 

. 

 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Hඈආൾ Mංඌඌංඈඇඌ Aඉඉൾൺඅ 

 
     This weekend we will take up the Catholic Home Missions  
Appeal.  Right now, over 40% of the dioceses in the United States 
and its territories are unable to fund the essential pastoral activities 
needed in their communities.  Your support of this appeal helps 
them meet these faith formation and sacramental needs.  Please 
prayerfully consider how you can support this appeal.  More infor-
mation can be found at www.usccb.org/home-missions. 

Lඈඋൽ Gඋൺඇඍ Eඍൾඋඇൺඅ Rൾඌඍ 

Memorial Day commemorates the men and women 
who have died while serving in the military. 
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let 
perpetual light shine upon them. May their souls and 
all the souls of the faithful departed, through the 
mercy of God, rest in peace. 
Amen.  
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Eං඀ඁඍඁ Gඋൺൽൾ Gඋൺൽඎൺඍංඈඇ 

Congratulations to the QAS Class of 2023!  Forty-two students graduated from QAS 
School on Tuesday, May 23rd, 2023.  A special thank you to Monsignor Patrick        
Hambrough, Father Joseph Detwiler, Mrs. Ann Bender, Mrs. Laura Bruner and Mrs. Joan 
Tonini for the spiritual formation and academic guidance that was given to these students 
during their time at QAS.  May the Lord always be a light unto your path!  

 

Beau Belz 
Lucas Bonk 
Jonah Bradley 
Ava Bresnahan 
Caylee Clancy 
Nicholas Dalton 
Alexandria Dilg 
Brayden Dunn 
Lillyan Eilers 
Ashley Erard 
Alice Farrell 
Kaya Farris 
Kylie Geiser 
Joseph Green 

William Green 
Aileen Heltibrand 
Luke Henson 
Ryan Hill 
Malia Hueslmann 
Jacob Inskip 
Evan Kapsak 
Marissa Kiley 
Cyle Lingo 
Kaitlyn Missey 
Nicholas Nesser 
Carson O’Brien 
Ava Pagano 
Mia Peroutka 

Ava Portell 
Madelyn Redd 
Chase Rhea 
Justin Richter 
Matteo Savens 
Liam Schepker 
Catherine Schillinger 
Ryan Seppi 
Kevin Shaughnessy 
Maximus Simokaitis 
Isabelle Smith 
Cameron Thierauf 
Aubrey Yancey 
Logan Zambo 
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Jon Becker
 

jbecker@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2536
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Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101


